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Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Re:  Project No. 19-038, Alden Courts of
Waterford

Dear Ms. Avery:

Please accept the enclosed letter of support from Richard C. Irvin, Mayor, City of Aurora for
the above referenced project.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Kathryn A. Harris
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Health Care Consulting T
133 South Fourth Street, Suite 200 » Springfield, IL 62701
Office:; 217/544-1551 foley@foleyandassociates.com Fax: 217/544-3615
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City of Aurora

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Richard C. Irvin
August 5, 2019 Mayor

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Illinois Department of Public Ilealth

525 W. Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springficld, 1L 62761

RE:  Alden Courts of Waterford
1991 Randi Prive
Aurora, 11

Dear Ms. Avery,

The City of Aurora supports Alden’s proposal to convert 44 sheltered care beds to 40 skilled care
beds at the above captioned location. We believe there is a tremendous need for this level of
care and Alden Courts of Waterford will provide unique and much needed service to our
community. The Alden of Waterford Community with all of its levels of care provides a vital
health carc continuum for our City. They have been a valued partner for over 20 years.

I urge you to give Alden’s certificate of need application every consideration. Thank you for
your considcration.

Sincerely,
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Richard C. lrvin
Mayor, City of Aurora

44 East Downer Placa, 3rd Floor | Aurora, llinois 60507
Office: (630) 256-3010 | Emait: mayorsoffice@aurora-ilorg | Web: www.aurora-ilorg



